
am very concerned about my neighborhood, Highland Park West, being grouped with District 10 on your proposed 
map. I think our concerns and issues match Central Austin better than Lakeway. 
I think District 7 is crazy to draw a skinny ribbon from downtown to Plugerville!  I know this is a challenging task to 
please everyone. Please try to group Highland Park West with Tarrytown, Rosedale and Allandale. 
I think we will be better served.  
 
Thank you - Alex Furlong 


